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Proposed changes to beginner tournaments to help beginner tournaments run smoothly and promote an exciting safe experience for new wrestlers and their families:

1) Use of Official referees instead of students or High School wrestlers, primary concern is safety many illegal moves, secondary concern lack of knowledge about scoring system and the use of official referees will aid in running a smooth and professional tournament.
Options:
     1) Require official referees at all mats same as open tournaments
     2) Require 1 official referee for every 3 non official referees 
     3) Require 1 official referee at every beginner's tournament, current standard


Other General Proposals:
 1) Limit belt series title to one wrestler and one weight class, give others opportunity for success and grow the sport
   Options:    
    1) Limit belt series title to one wrestler one weight class
    2) Continue with current 2 belts 2 weight class system
